
 
NOTICE OF FIRST READING 

TO DISCUSS POTENTIAL WATER RATE INCREASE 

 

Thursday, January 18, 2024 - 10:00 a.m. 

Washoe County Commission Chambers 

1001 E. 9th St. Reno, NV 

 

Truckee Meadows Water Authority (“TMWA”) will hold a First Reading on Thursday, January 18, 

2024 at 10:00 a.m. of proposed rate increase, which will be reflected in the June 2024 water bill. 

Customers are encouraged to attend this meeting and provide comment. Members of the public who 

are disabled and require special accommodations should contact TMWA at (775) 834-8002 at least 

24 hours in advance.   

 

This Notice of First Reading is posted at the following locations: Truckee Meadows Water Authority 

(1355 Capital Blvd., Reno), www.tmwa.com and State of Nevada Public Notice Website, 

https://notice.nv.gov/. 

 

Copies of, and information related to, the proposed rate increases are available for inspection at the 

Truckee Meadows Water Authority office (1355 Capital Blvd.) or online under Information 

Regarding TMWA’s proposed rate increases at http://www.tmwa.com. Public comments can also be 

submitted online at: https://tmwa.com/rates-2024-comments/ or email: rates@tmwa.com, and need to be 

submitted by 4pm on Wednesday, January 17, 2024 to be read into public record. If you have 

additional questions, contact us at (775) 834-8080, option 2. 
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